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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
 
Mr. Milton P. Kroll, of the Securities and Exchange Commission, has been of 
inestimable aid to this office in obtaining information for the planning of bombing 
missions. His contribution on this score has involved an extensive and intensive 
search among files, publications, and people in a position to provide data of this 
kind. 
 
The qualities of intelligence, analytical reasoning, industry, and tact, which are 
essential in this work, make him "good officer material." I trust that Mr. Kroll's 
training and qualifications can be put to appropriate use. 
 
 
JOHN R. HAAS 
Major, Air Corps, 
Chief, Far Eastern Section 
Operational Intelligence Division 
Assistant Chief of Air Staff, 
Intelligence 


